
Wareham Cultural Council 
April 12, 2021

The Wareham Cultural Council meeting was called to order at 4 pm via Zoom.  Present 
were Co-chairs Wendy Brogioli and Jamie Wiksten, members Sandra Hammond, 
Christy Lague, Leslie Edwards Davis and Jackson Gillman.  Kristin Lyons was absent.  
Leslie Edwards was welcomed as a new member. She expressed her delight at 
becoming a member and provided some personal background about her work in 
community theater.

The secretary’s report from Jan 25, 2021 was presented for approval.  Following a brief 
discussion with corrections for spelling and from the treasury report, it was approved 
5-0-1.

OLD BUSINESS
Grant 2020 update 
The Onset Chalk Festival is planned for 8/21/2021 with a rain date of 8/22/2021. 

The Wareham Land Trust will present its Arbor Day on 4/23/21 at Audubon Great Neck.

Grant 2021 update
South Coast Children’s Chorus has not responded to their Grant acceptance.  

The emails are not working.  Everyone else has responded.
Hip Hop Dance Exercise Seniors is performing on 5/19/2021

NEW BUSINESS
Leslie has volunteered to set up an Instagram account for the WCC where we 

will post pictures from events.
MCC is encouraging the involvement of local officials through grant 

announcements. Other suggestions include 1) holding receptions for the grant 
presentations, 2)  using the press to report on grant awards and grant activities.

Bob White of WCTV wants the WCC to have a tv presence.  We will invite him 
and the press to our next meeting.  Discussion was held to arrange a televised and 
press presence and to invite Bob White to the first meeting following future grant 
awards. 

Leslie will put together a press release for the Wareham Weekly, etc.

Next Meeting:
June

Adjournment 4:44 pm

Respectfully Submitted,

Christy Lague
Secretary


